SAB Meeting
Jan 9, 2023
Call to order 7:05pm

Pledge of Allegiance
Roll Call
Frank Kopa, Nikki Hand, Brian Cope

Sports:

Football and Cheerleading
Hockey

Basketball

Little League

Travel Baseball

Lacrosse

Soccer

Wrestling
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Old Business
Vice President nomination
Nikki nominates Mike Scott for VP All in favor

New Basketball courts on Church St are almost finished, and need an exterior fence. Mike
asked Brian if a barrier system between courts could be installed so balls do not go into
opposing courts.

Hockey's new deck is finished. Waiting to redo back Stinson court. Frank stated that if Stinson
court is unsafe, Parks and Rec needs to be notified.

Old tennis courts at Owens need to be designated for something.

Background check reimbursements
Collect all receipts from coaches, the organization reimburses coaches individually.
Organization is responsible to submit an invoice to Monroe Twp for reimbursement.
Those reimbursements right now go through Anne. You can submit invoices as many times as is
convenient for organization.

New Business
Brian Cope will be our new Monroe Twp Parks and Rec Director

Brian will correlate with Tiffany Carney what documents are owed from organizations to the
town for records. Some documents and forms are being converted to digital format that will be
available online.



Frank explained that the SAB is designed to help one another not govern over each other.

Brian will find out why background badges are unable to be printed at the Pfieffer Center.

2023 Meeting Dates

April 3

July 10

Oct 2

2024

Jan 8

All meetings will be held at Church St clubhouse starting at 7pm

Brian Cope
856-723-4095
Still awaiting Monroe Twp email address, will send out

Any requests are required to be submitted by email

Any budget requests for organizations should be requested through town council at the October
meeting for the new year budget.

Lacrosse asked if fields can be fertilized

Organizations that utilize town fields are concerned about the increased amount of dog waste
being left of fields. Hoping the dog park will help deter people from using sports fields for dogs.

Meeting adjourned 7:50



